
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Travel Impacts:  
• Single lane closure with up to 15-

minute delays  
• Isolated full closures with up to 

30-minute delays for rock fall 
mitigation and possible rock 
blasting 

• Shoulder closures  
• Sidewalk detours 

 
Estimated Project Schedule:  

• Work to begin the first part of May 
and go until October 2019 with a 
break during the winter months. 

• Normal working hours will be from 
7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through 
Friday. In special cases these 
hours may be extended. 

• In-town construction (MP 0.0 to MP 
2.4) will not occur between 
Memorial Day and Labor Day.  
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Project Overview: The Colorado Department of 
Transportation and prime contractor, Flatiron 
Constructors, Inc., will conduct the following work on 
CO 7:  
 

• After the 2013 flood, CO 7 became a major 
route in and out of Estes Park. Heavy trucks and 
increased traffic caused damage to the road. 
Twelve miles of two-inch mill and overlay will 
repair the damage.  

• Approximately 40 culverts will either be 
repaired or replaced.   

• Widening of the road will create at least four 
additional feet for new bike lanes, starting at 
Lily Lake and connecting to the existing bike 
lanes at St. Malo’s Chapel on the Rock. 

• In compliance with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act, and a commitment from CDOT 
to improve accessibility for people with 
disabilities across the state, several curb ramps 
will be upgraded in the town of Estes Park on CO 
7. Existing sidewalks will tie-in to the new curb 
ramps at numerous locations.  

 
Info: The community is encouraged to sign up for 
project alerts at: CO7EstesPark@gmail.com or 970-
903-9785. Website: www.codot.gov/projects/co-7-
road-bike-lane-ada-improvements-in-estes-park 
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